
NOTICE OF CONTINUED PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the following City Council Agenda Item has been continued to
a future Regular Lompoc City Council/Redevelopment Agency Meeting,

A REQUEST FROM PLAINS EXPLORATION & PRODUCTION COMPANY (PXP), FOR
CONSIDERATION OF AN ANNEXATION OF AN APPROXIMATELY 804-ACRE PARCEL
TO THE CITY OF LOMPOC. THE PROJECT IS KNOWN AS THE PURISIMA HILLS
DEVELOPMENT AND THE PARCEL IS APPROXIMATELY THREE (3) MILES NORTH
OF THE EXISTING CITY LIMITS AND WEST OF HARRIS GRADE ROAD (ASSESSOR
PARCEL NUMBER: 097-350-018, PORTION OF 099-010-056, PORTION OF 097-360-010)
(PLANNING DIVISION FILE NO. ANNEXATION NO. 75).

For additional information, contact City Planner Lucille Breese at (805) 876-8273 or by e-mail:
L_breese@ci.lompoc.ca.us.

Interested parties may submit comments orally or in writing at the Public Hearings. Send
written comments to the City Clerk, City of Lompoc, P.O. Box 8001, Lompoc, CA 93438-8001.

Date/Posted: August 8, 2007

________________________
Donna N. Terrones
City Clerk
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